
From: Judith Pryor [mailto:pryor007@umn.edu] 

Sent: Saturday, November 28, 2015 9:50 AM 

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Red Bull Variance 

 

As to a noise variance, 7:30 to8:30 in the morning when many are going to work and traffic is busiest 

seems like adding glue to cement to make the day start more difficult. 

 

Red Bull is a winter inconvenience to all the named neighborhoods.  We've had ENOUGH. 

 

Does the city or the Cathedral get paid for the use of Summit Avenue and adjacent land?  If not why 

not? 

 

Judith Pryor 

315 Maiden Lane 

St. Paul  55102 

 


